
 

 

SAIL MELBOURNE INTERNATIONAL 
 

 

  

 

Notice of Race (NOR)  

Amendment No 3 

 
2018 Sail Melbourne International in conjunction with the Australian Para Championships has 

announced it has been appointed to host round two (2) of the 2018 Nacra 17 Foiling Australian 

Championships (the Championships).   

 
Round one (1) of the Championships will be hosted at Sail Sydney between 4  –  9 December 2018. 
Nacra 17 sailors that are considering entering the Championships should refer to the Championships’ 
separate Notice of Race (NOR). 
 

Amendment approved and posted on 14 September, 2018 

Mark Taylor  

PRO & Co-Chair RM Sub-Ctte 

 

http://nacra15-17class.com.au/event/2017-18-australian-nacra-titles/

